## **Huntsville Beautification Board**

P.O. Box 738 Huntsville, AL 35804

Dear Awards Applicant,

June 18, 2013

Congratulations! Your property merits the Huntsville Beautification Award for the year 2013-2014. The Board has set very demanding requirements that must be met in order to win an award. Your property met these requirements.

This year over 60 judges viewed and evaluated 387 properties within the city of Huntsville. The total possible points were 100 with one bonus point if the judge checked the space for a bonus WOW. The cut off score to determine the winners was 95. We have enclosed the judges' scoring sheets for your information.

We invite you, and your guests, to attend the Awards Ceremony on Thursday, July 25, 2013 in the East Tower of ADTRAN, located at Research Park. A map is located on the back of this letter. Beginning at 8:30 a.m. our partner, Operation Green Team, will provide a delicious continental breakfast buffet. This year we are trying something new. The Awards Geremony will begin at 9:00 a.m. The Mayor's Award and Council District Awards will be announced by the Mayor and the Councilmen at that time. Each winning property will be recognized in a printed program. The Award Certificates will be available to winners at the registration deak beginning at 8:30am. There will be a photo opportunity with Mayor Tommy Battle following the ceremony for those who wish to have pictures taken with the mayor. A city photographer will be taking the pictures and you are welcome to also provide your own photographer. If you cannot attend the ceremony, we arm you to stop by for some breakfast and to pick up your certificate before 10:30am. If you cannot stop by, your certificate can be mailed to you if you wish to have one. Picase email us at humsvilleheautificationboard@email.com with the preferred mailing address.

The name of your property that is listed on our website will be the name printed on your certificate. Please take the time to check it out. Our website is http://sites.google.com/site/humsvillebeautificationboard/home (click on 2013 Winners). Small us as soon as possible with any changes or corrections.

A sign of pride, our Beautification Award signs are provided to all winners at no cost. They are to be installed near the front or most public "face" on your property. The signs are city property and cost several hundred dollars each. Please display your sign with pride - do not attach anything to the sign and let us know if it needs repair at any time.

New winners will be notified when and where their sign may be picked up. Please call Operation Green Team, Dee Hill, with any questions pertaining to sign installation. 256-990-6131.

Thank you for helping keep Huntsville beautiful. We look forward to celebrating with you on July 25.

Sincerely

Chairman, Beautification Board

Chairman, Judging Committee

or Heeschen

